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The past year has been of special note in
two respects firstly on a personal level In the
death of Ron Hawk.es. He had provided mucft of
the motive power behind the Trusts creation
5 years ago and had a very real care for Thorncombe
in every respect; his wisdom and knowledge w i l l
be m u c h m i s s e d . As you already know his family
have made a donation to the Trust and this has
been used to create the memorial planting of
l i m e trees in the Churchyard. A tablet has been
installed and w i l l be the scene of a short
ceremony in the near future.


